
 

 

19 January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

2:22 A Ghost Story - Chichester Festival Theatre 

 

I am happy to announce that we have secured tickets for an evening performance of 2:22 A Ghost 

Story at Chichester Festival Theatre on Wednesday 7 February, 7.30pm. 

 

Students will need to meet College staff at the Theatre entrance at 7:00pm and be collected from the 

Theatre at approximately 9:45pm.  Students are more than welcome to wear their own clothes, but 

we do ask that they are suitably dressed for the occasion, plus bring some pocket money for an ice 

cream during the interval, if required.  

 

The cost of a ticket for this show is £8.75 and can be paid via Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to 

“Quick Links” and then to Trips.  You can then give consent and make a payment.  Medical details and 

contact details will be taken from Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal.  For any 

assistance with Arbor, please contact finance@mrc-academy.org. 

 

Payment for this visit is voluntary, but if insufficient payments are made then the visit may have to be 

cancelled.  Some financial support may be available – please contact your child’s Head of Year. 

 

If you would like to discuss the visit, please contact Vikki.Strachan@mrc-academy.org 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss C Soby 

Teacher of Performing Arts 
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